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First Name Last Name Representing Support Oppose Concerned Total PC Address Phone Number Ward Email Address Date
1 1 1 3

Log Vulgar VM here
Voicemail

Stephen Standefer 1 None Provided Apr 19, 2023 at 2:27 PM
Brendan Murphy 1 None Provided
Rich Govitz 1 None Provided

Sean Murphy Pacific Development - - - - None Provided -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -
- - - - -

sstandefer@sbcglobal.net
brendan@pacificdevelopment.com
rmglvnv@icloud.com

32 Prestwick Ct 9492799377 May 7, 2023 at 12:20 PM
255 N. Sierra St 7022926906 May 9, 2023 at 6:57 AM

4156028128 May 8, 2023 at 11:18 AM



Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

For Meeting on 5/10/23
1 message

Richard Govitz <rmglvnv@icloud.com> Tue, May 9, 2023 at 6:57 AM
To: publiccomment@reno.gov

Hello,

Below, I am posing some questions in regard to the proposed “special assessment” for the Business Improvement
District.

1. Will the “Ambassadors be located through out the “District” or just on Virginia St?
2. Will there be “Ambassadors” on Sierra St between 1st and 2nd St on a consistent basis?
3. If we don’t see the “Ambassadors” who do we call?

Thank you,

Rich Govitz
255 N. Sierra St
702-292-6956
rmglvnv@icloud.com
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